
Parish of the Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary 
103 Lyle Street South. P. O. Box 239, Grafton. Ontario K0K 2G0 

Tel: 905-349-2504 Fax: 905-349-1035 
Email: bvm.grafton@bellnet.ca              Diocesan Website: www.peterboroughdiocese.org 

Parish Website: www.assumptiongrafton.ca  

 

Fr. Asisclo Podelino, Pastor 

Education: 
Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults: 905 349-2504 

St Mary Elementary School, Grafton: 
 Nicole McGill , Principal 905 349-2061 

St Mary Secondary School, Cobourg: 
 Jason Roberts, Principal 905 372-4339 
Catholic School Board www.pvnccdsb.on.ca 
 

Parish Committees & Organisations: 
Finance Committee: 
 Melissa Lilje, Secretary 905 349-2504 

Knights of Columbus: 
  905 349-2504 

Parish Pastoral Council 
   Michael Mullin, Chairperson      416  300-8680 
 
 

Music at Mass: 
  
 St Mary’s Choir   
                        10 am Mass on Sun  

Altar Servers 

 Parish Office 905-349-2504 

St Mary’s Catholic Women’s League: 
 Pat Murphy, President 905 349-2847 
 Alta Vance, Religious Articles 905 344-7443 
 

CWL Diocesan website:  
    www.peterboroughcwl.ca 

St Mary’s Cemetery Board:  

 Melissa Lilje, Secretary 905 349-2504 
 

St Vincent de Paul Society 905 377-3263 
 

Eucharistic Ministers 
 Judith Goulin 905-372-7684 

Ushers 
 Parish Office 905-349-2504 

Lectors 
 Richard Holland 905-349-3710 

Development and Peace 
 Suzanne Liptay 905-372-3031 
 

Parish Library 

Sacramental Ministry 

Baptisms, Marriages, & Anointing of the Sick may be arranged by calling the Office. 
CONFESSIONS:  

Saturday at 8:30 am & 4:30 pm, or anytime on request. 
First Friday of the month - Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament - 9am 

Corpus 

Christi 
 

June 11th, 2023 

 “My flesh is 
true food 

and my blood 
is true 
drink.” 

PARISH NEWS Con’t 
 

St Mary’s CWL 
1. Next CWL meeting is Sept.11/23 at the rectory at 9:30 am. 
2. CWL word of the week is “HELP”. The CWL was formed in the early 20th century to 

help immigrants arriving in Canada. Members continue to help the most vulnerable 
across the country.  Come and add your helping hands to ours. 

3. The Knights of Columbus are serving breakfast on June 11/23 at the Columbus Cen-
tre, Cobourg. 

4. Thank you to all who participated in the CWL Trunk Sale this weekend. It was a 
fundraiser for the CWL. The funds will be used for CWL, church and community pro-
jects. 

5. Please pray for all those around the world and within Canada who are impacted by 
ongoing challenges in their day to day lifes. 

6. Father Ace’s retirement party, potluck & BBQ, is on June 18/23 following the 10:00 
am mass. Please plan to attendand say “Good bye” to Father Ace.  

 

Coventry Relief Kitchen 
We are a group of concerned citizens looking to fill a need within our community.  We 
are a non-denominational group who are being lead by the Holy Spirit and we have found 
a place at the hall of the Pentecostal Church in Colborne.  Our Focus is anyone in need, 
such as the working poor, single parent families, elderly, those on a fixed income and of 
course the poor souls who have no place to call home.  We are currently in the process of 
getting the kitchen in the hall up to code and working with the building and by-law of-
ficer as well as the health board.  We are also looking for people who would be willing to 
donate some time to help with renovations, and of course monetary donations as well!  
Any amount will do, no matter how small.  We are looking to be a place that will provide 
good meal a few  days a week.  We plan to be open Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday 
from 4 pm to 7 pm (days are subject to change based on need), as we feel that no one 
should go to bed hungry.  Our address is 89 Division St. Colborne.  Office: 457 Honey 
Rd. Colborne.  Email: coventryreliefkitchen@yahoo.com.   

 

E-Transfers  
The Parish is able to accept e-transfers.  If you forget your envelope or you are visiting 
and want to make a one time donation, you can log onto your mobile banking after Mass 
and send your donation to office@assumptiongrafton.ca. Make sure to put your envelope 
# or name and address in the message section of the transfer.  The transfers are auto 
deposit so no need to set up a password. 

http://www.peterboroughcwl.ca


PARISH NEWS The Week of June 11
th

 at the Altar 

June 12, Mon., Feria - 9 am -  

June 13, Tues., St Anthony of Padua - 9 am -  

            11 am - School Mass 

June 14, Wed., Feria - 9 am - Marie McNulty [Karen Cleary & Family] 

June 15, Thurs., Feria - 9 am -  

June 16, Fri., The Most Sacred Heart of Jesus - 9 am -  

June 17, Sat., Immaculate Heart of the BVM - 9 am -  

June 17, Sat., 11th Sunday on Ordinary Time 

   5 pm -  For the People of the Parish  

June 18, Sun., 11th Sunday on Ordinary Time 

 10 am -  Gay Stratford [The Choir] 

PARISH FINANCES 

FROM THE PASTOR'S DESK 
 

WEDDING ANNIVERSARIES IN JUNE 
Bill & Teresa Cowie (58 yrs on June 5th ), Willy & Brenda Casteels (28yrs on June 16th ), 
Gord & Cheryl Krentz (44 yrs on June 30th ).  God’s continued blessings on all of you!  
 
 

LIVE-STREAMING OF THE MASS FOR THE SOLEMNITY OF THE 
MOST HOLY BODY AND BLOOD OF CHRIST  (Corpus Christi) 

The Mass for the Solemnity of the Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ (Corpus Chris-
ti) will be live-streamed from the Cathedral of St. Peter-in-Chains starting at 5:00 p.m. on 
Saturday, June 10, 2023.   The Mass will be available thereafter on the YouTube channel 
for the Roman Catholic Diocese of Peterborough. 
 
Please join in prayer through the weblink found below: https://www.youtube.com/watch?
v=os3l_VI4nso 

Save the Date 
June 18th at 11am.  Join us to wish Fr. Ace a wonderful retirement and thank him for his 
life long service to the church.  We will have a parish BBQ after the 10am mass as our op-
portunity to say good-bye and thank you.  More details will be provided closer to the date. 
 

St. Vincent de Paul Collection in June 
The St. Vincent de Paul, Grafton, regularly do their collection on the 2nd Sunday after the 
Mass. For the month of June, they are giving up and offer it to the St. Vincent de Paul at Fr. 
Ace hometown, Loay, Bohol, Philippines, to assist them in their mission of charity. For 32 
years now, they continue to help the poor by providing food, assist in house repairs, help 
pay their bills when hospitalized, and support the family in times of death. Your donation is 
truly appreciated!  Fr Ace Would like to express his sincere thanks to the St Vincent de 
Paul of Grafton for giving up their Sunday. 

 Last Weekend 
 

Same Time Last Year 
 

Sunday Collection $2,863.00 $3,107.00  

Building Maintenance $307.00 $323.00 

   

NEXT WEEKEND  
LAY MINISTERS 

June 17/18 
5 pm 10 am 

Lectors Dave Hughes Bernadette Murray 

Eucharistic  
Ministers 

Sr Donna Smith 
Bernadette Murray/ 
Michael Stephenson 

Ushers/Greeters Darrell & Nick Manley Ian Manley/Rob Ugolini 

Intercessions: 
 

 Let us pray this Sunday for the Clergy and the people of the parish 
of St Paul in Gravenhurst. 

 Let us pray for the sick in our Parish. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=os3l_VI4nso
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=os3l_VI4nso

